
ROUTE 98
Park & Ride Changes

Beginning Monday, January 13, 2014, 
DART will be implementing changes to 
Route 98 Ankeny Express due to the 
recent closure of the Hy-Vee Drugstore 
Park & Ride lot. To accommodate riders 
a new Park & Ride lot will be added at 
DMACC Lot L (see map below). New 
schedules with minor time adjustments 
will be available on Wednesday, 
January 8, 2014.
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For route and schedule information, please 
call Customer Service at 515-283-8100.
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